
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are so excited to share our new office with you, and hope 
that you enjoy it as much as we do! Please take this time to 

review some information we feel will make your visit as 
pleasant as possible. 

  
Patient Safety 
Every patient’s health is very important to us; from the waiting room to the 
treatment room we want to give you quality care. Many of our patients have 
allergies that could be at risk, so we do ask that you do not bring food and 
drink into the office of any kind. Our office only uses latex free and BPA free 
products. We use digital radiographs to ensure your child gets the least 
amount of radiation possible. 
 
Photography/Videography 
We understand that a new office is very exciting, and lots of things to see. 
However, photography/videography is not allowed due to the privacy of our 
other patients. If you would like a picture for social media or a scrapbook, just 
ask! We would be happy to find you a special place to take a picture with Dr. 
Crews or your favorite team member. 
 
Treatment Areas 
A lot of planning has been made in order to give you the best possible 
experience at our office, and our goal is to make your experience as efficient 
as possible. Your time is very important to us, but please understand Dr. 
Crews’ time is important too. Please silence all phones prior to being called 
back to ensure we communicate effectively in regards to your child’s 
treatment. In order to keep the patient flow in the treatment areas, we ask that 
only one person come back with each patient. The new office is not able to 
accommodate multiple children in the back. Therefore, children not being 
seen must remain in the waiting room and be accompanied by an adult.  
 
 

WELCOME


